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Call for Extraordinary General Assembly 
on 10 December 2016  

in connection to IFLRY’s Executive Committee from 8-11 

December 2016 in Amman, Jordan 

 
Initially we were planning on merely organising IFLRY’s last Executive Committee between 8 and 11 

December 2016 in Amman, Jordan. However, the IFLRY Bureau would like to add a more elaborate 

agenda point on membership issues to the agenda. This will include applications, disaffiliations and 

suspensions in accordance with its wish to get all IFLRY members into good standing, while reaching out 

to a more global membership. However, as it is an exclusive right for the General Assembly to deal with 

membership expulsions (Article XVII of the IFLRY Rules of Procedure) and membership applications 

beyond observer and candidate membership (Article IX of the IFLRY Rules of Procedure), the IFLRY 

Bureau needs to call an extraordinary General Assembly to deal with this exact point during IFLRY’s 

coming Executive Committee taking place from 8-11 December in Amman, Jordan. 

 

In accordance with Article XII of the IFLRY’s Statutes, the IFLRY Bureau would therefore call upon an 

Extraordinary General Assembly to take place on 10 December to deal with membership issues. 

 

 

On behalf of the IFLRY Bureau 

 

 

 

7 November 2016 

 

 

Pauline Kastermans 

IFLRY President 

 


